

Nomination extension - 2021 Jim Hullick Award



Nomination extension - 2021 Jim Hullick Award



12th January 2022

The Jim Hullick Award recognises a state or federal public sector employee who worked collaboratively with local government towards better outcomes for SA communities.

The Jim Hullick Award

For working collaboratively with local government towards better outcomes for SA communities



Nominations for the 2021 Jim Hullick Award will now close on Friday 4 February 2022.

In light of the season break and the timing of January council board meetings, the closing date for submissions for this prestigious award have been extended for a further two weeks.

The LGA actively pursues opportunities for partnerships and collaboration with other tiers of government where these will benefit the South Australian community.

The Jim Hullick Award recognises a state or federal public sector employee who has demonstrated genuine collaboration with the local government sector to deliver tangible outcomes for communities.

Nominees must have worked with multiple councils across the sector or within a particular region

Hommices mase have worked with manapic councils across the sector of within a particular region.

Further information including award criteria and nomination forms are available on the LGA website.

Winners will be announced at the 2022 LGA Council Best Practice Showcase and OGM at the Adelaide Entertainment Centre April 7.

For queries, please contact the LGA events team on ph: 8224 2000 or email: events@lga.sa.gov.au.



Phone: 08 8224 2000 • Email: lgasa@lga.sa.gov.au 148 Frome St Adelaide SA 5000 • GPO Box 2693 Adelaide SA 5001 ABN: 83 058 386 353

Disclosure Statement | Accessibility | Acknowledgement